
Routines 
Physical Education 
Monday mornings will be our 
PE slot for this term.  
 
 

Forest School 
Forest School continues. We 
have had three out of our 6 
week block so far.  
 
 

Grab a grown up 
Grab a grown up sessions will 
start again this term. You will 
be invited into Pear Class 
every other Tuesday. We look 
forward to sharing your 
child’s work with you.  
 
 

General Reminders 
Please ensure your child has 
the correct school uniform. 
We are now in winter uniform 
which means a white shirt and 
tie.  
 
Any item that comes into 
school (PE kit, water, bottles, 
etc.) Should be named.  
 
Reading 
We will continue to change 
the children books once per 
week and hear them read. You 
should see 3 new books each 
time that they are changed. 
The children should now know 
when it is their day to change. 
 

 
The Den 
Our Den slot has now changed 
to Wednesday mornings. 
Please ensure that your child 
returns their book every 
week. 
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 A Dragon’s 
Dilemma 

Welcome back to Term 2. We continue with our topic header ‘A Dragon’s 
Dilemma’. I hope that the children have enjoyed talking to you about the 
work that we have completed so far last term with the Egg Box Dragon 
Story and the visit to Berkeley Castle. 

This term we will continue the theme into the life and work of Medieval 
Knights. We will discuss the chronology of when they were at their most 
famous in history. We will also be studying and important Artist from 
history, LS Lowry.  

The children will be starting to rehearse their Christmas Performance 
that we share with both Cherry and Lime Classes. 

As always, if you have any questions or queries over the course of the 
term please come and speak to either one of us in class. 

Thank you, 

Mr Foster and Mrs Amor 

	
  


